
 

 
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF CLOSING DATE 

 
FOR 

 
RFQ23-6102 Preferred Supplier for E-coli testing kits 

 
The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the closing date / deadline for 
Request for Quotation RFQ23-6102 Preferred Supplier for E-coli testing kits is now extended. 
The revised closing date/deadline for submission is on or before 11.45PM Fiji Time, Friday 
12th January 2024. 
 
The RFQ documents can be accessed at below link:  

RFQ23-6102 Preferred Supplier for E-coli testing kits 
 
All proposals should reach SPC on or before Friday, 12/01/2024 no later than 11.45PM Fiji 
time. 
 
For further information, please contact the Division focal point on email: andreasa@spc.int   
 
Date of amendment: 23/12/2023 
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